
 

February 25, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Thank you for a great beginning to our spring 2022 semester. 
 
As you may already know, the Los Angeles County Department of Public Health has 
issued a revised COVID-19 health order. Effective today, Friday, February 25, 2022, the 
county is allowing “establishments, businesses and venues” to make indoor mask 
wearing optional for fully vaccinated individuals. 
 
While it is a relief to know that the county’s COVID-19 positivity rates, number of cases, 
deaths and hospitalizations are declining, it is imperative that we do what we can to limit 
the potential spread of COVID-19 cases on campus. In consultation with various 
campus leaders and advice from our medical experts, the Citrus College indoor mask 
requirement will remain in place at this time. As such, all students, employees and 
members of the public must continue to wear an appropriate medical grade mask while 
inside any college building or facility. Citrus College will continue to closely monitor the 
status of the pandemic and will communicate any changes to our safety protocols as 
appropriate in the future. 
 
Once again, I want to thank each of you for following our COVID-19 health and safety 
protocols. By embracing these measures, we can continue to provide our campus 
community with a safe learning and working environment, while ensuring access to the 
quality instruction and services that we are known for. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Greg Schulz, Ed.D. 
Superintendent/President 


